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   Excellentia per fidem, per scientiam, per adiuvatum 

Head of School: Mrs D Ritchie 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs F Craik 

           6th July 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we come to the end of another successful school year, I want to take a moment to thank you for your 
unwavering support and dedication to our school community. Your involvement and partnership have been 
instrumental in ensuring a productive and enriching year for all our students. 

The last day of term will be Friday, July 19th, with an early dismissal at 1210pm. Scholars buses will run at 
this time. 

Looking ahead, we are excited to welcome students back for the new academic year. On Tuesday, 
September 3rd Year 7 will start at 08:40, Year 11 will start at 11:00, and Year 12 students will return to 
school at 12:25.  All other year groups will resume on Wednesday at 08:40 on Wednesday, September 4th. 
We have been working diligently to prepare for the new term and are eager to continue fostering a rich 
learning environment.  

Students will participate in Activities Week in the week beginning July 15th. The normal timetable will be 
suspended and students should attend school in their PE kit Monday- Thursday of that week. They will 
need to be in full school uniform for Friday 19th.  This week includes Sports Day , Culture & Diversity Day, 
Contextualised Safeguarding Day. 

On Wednesday 17th July, students are invited to wear a pink or blue item for school. They may substitute an 
item of their PE kit with a pink or blue t-shirt or jumper. As always on Pink & Blue Day, we would like to be 
able to support the Together Forever Trust and we ask that a small donation is made via ParentPay. 

Both myself and Mrs. Ritchie, along with the entire staff, wish the school community well and hope 
everyone enjoys a safe and relaxing summer break. Mrs Lennox will be the Headteacher from September 
2024 and has already been into school on several occasions as part of a smooth handover. She is looking 
forward to seeing the students return refreshed and ready for another year of learning and growth. 

Thank you once again for your continued support. We hope you have a wonderful summer break. 

Warm regards, 

 

 

mailto:admin@st-wilfrids.org

